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                NOTICE 
Please be advised that the Prince 
Waikiki has several dates that the 
club will not be able to meet on 
Wednesdays in 2019. These    
include: 

 January 09       February 06 

 February 27       May 15 

 June 05      July 03 

December 15 

There was a discussion about Ro-
tary on the Road or meeting in 
other venues during these dates, 
but to date no decisions were 
made. 

Rotary on the Road at the Lucky Strike in Ala Moana. An interesting     
presentation by speaker Patrick Brent,  good food and fellowship. 



 

 

President Steve Morgan called the meeting to 
order. He told us that this is the time for Human 
Trafficking Awareness.  Also, today is the day in 
2007, that Steve Jobs unveiled the first iPhone. 

 PP Dave Hamil lead the club in the pledge to the 
American flag. 

President Steve asked for guests to be 
introduced. PP Dave Livingston introduced his 
brother-in-law Tony Grillo.  PP Dave told us that 
Tony is the true photographer.  Christian and 
Bonnie from the LaJolla Rotary Club were 
introduced.  They said they were looking forward to 
seeing Carl Lower who used to be in their club, 
but they have learned that Carl is in San Diego! 
President Steve tried to start the song with the 
club…but was not too successful.   After the song, 
PDG/P Phil Sammer told us that the song was 
terrible. 

Announcements: 

1.  PP Sally Blanchard shared that is time 
to select a high school student to receive 
the Hawaii Rotary Youth Foundation 
scholarship.  Application guidelines have 
been sent to all public and private 
schools on all Hawaiian Island.  PDG/P 
Sully Sullivan used to be President of 
the Waikiki Rotary Club.  He was also a 
District Governor in 1978. That is when 
he started the Hawaii Rotary Youth 
Foundation scholarship program.   

2. Glenn Perry thanked PP Sally 
Blanchard for serving as co-chair of the 
Foundation Committee.  He said that so 
far we have collected $9,397 for the 
Foundation this year.  Our goal is 
$14,000 so we still have a challenge.  
Glenn encouraged everyone to give 
what they can afford to give.  

3. PE Paul McGillicuddy gave us a few 
dates to put on our calendars:  February 
23 for the Waikiki Elementary School 

garage sale; March 2 and April 6 for 
work at Serenity Gardens. 

4. Adrian King said that she just got word 
from DG Win Schoneman that there is 
an Anti-Slavery/Human Trafficking rally 
on January 28th from 10:00 a.m. – 1:00 
p.m. 

5. It was announced that PP Roy Tanji 
passed away in November.  We have no 
information on services for him at this 
time. 
 

PP Dave Livingston introduced our speaker:  
Patrick Brent.  Patrick is an American businessman 
who has worked in entrepreneurial enterprises 
over the years.  He is well known for his journalism 
and published works such as the stories he 
reported from Iraq, Afghanistan, and Africa while 
embedded with the U.S. Marine Corps.   

Patrick started by telling us he was introducing us 
to a time machine to take us back to 1918, the end 
of WWI.  She shared a video and then told us he 
was talking us to the future 2055.  He shared a 
story.  Stories are a way we show leadership. 

When defining leadership, Patrick begins with 
“Respect.”  When you are leading an organization, 
he feels it is important to know every job.  That is 
what he has done throughout his career. Patrick 
remembers great leaders and mentors.  He has 
learned that it is important to improve morale while 
you are leading.  He believes you can learn even 
from bad bosses. 

Calvin Coolidge shared that determination is an 
important ingredient for success.   Patrick told us 
that Ray Kroc started the CA company McDonalds 
in 1954.  He was successful because of his 
determination.   

Upon reflection, Patrick said he learned leadership 
from the Marines and Drill Sergeants like PP Dave 
Livingston.  Patrick told us that he was adopted 

 

2 www.wa ik ik iro tary.org           

WEEKLY REPORT — WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 09,  2018 



 

 

by a career Marine.  Patrick then opened the 
conversation for questions. 

1. His biggest surprise was when he found out 
he was going to be a father. 

2. His biggest challenge was when he worked 
for Windjammer Hawaii. 

3.  
President Steve gave our speaker, Brook Tully a 
Four Way Test plaque.  A picture was taken and 
the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted,    PP/PE Carol Riley 
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ROTARY DAY AT THE UNITED NATIONS      
HONORS OUTSTANDING ROTARIANS  

Innovation was the 
theme at Rotary Day at 
the   United Nations on 
10 November. Nearly a 
thousand Rotary leaders, 
members, and guests 
from around the world 
met in Nairobi, Kenya, to 

hear about creative solutions to challenging 
world problems. 

The annual event, held at the only UN 
headquarters in Africa, recognizes Rotary’s long
-standing special relationship with the United 
Nations. UN officials and humanitarian experts 
inspired participants to find innovative strategies 
for addressing  humanitarian needs both locally 
and globally Vw Slideshow  

General sessions and workshops covered the UN 
Sustainable Development Goals, the technology 
revolution, and young people’s role in creating change. 
A special session on the environment emphasized the 
importance of sustainable development and suggested 
concrete actions that people of all generations can take 
to build a clean and healthy future. 

For the first time, the event also featured an         
Innovation Fair where Rotary clubs, businesses, 
and other organizations exhibited projects and 
cutting-edge technology designed to address 
humanitarian challenges. 

Keynote speakers included RI President Barry 
Rassin, who is a member of the Rotary Club of 
East Nassau, New Providence, Bahamas, and 
Sushil Kumar Gupta, Rotary International 
president-nominee and a member of the Rotary 
Club of Delhi Midwest, Delhi, India. 

Rassin said the Innovation Fair inspired him to 
pair Rotary’s older generations’ resources  and           
experience with the energy and ideas of young    
people. 
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        MORE FROM THE LUCKY STRIKE 

   ROTARY ON THE ROAD. TBA 


